
 

 

Minute 3 

Applicant: The Wellington Company Limited 

Location:         232, 264, 270 and 276 Shelly Bay Rd  

Application Number: Service Request 368659 

Subject: Update on the Process 

   

The Commissioners are in receipt of a letter from Morrison Kent, solicitors for Enterprise 

Miramar Peninsula Incorporated (‘Enterprise’), accompanied by an advice letter from Philp 

Milne (letters are attached). 

Enterprise is seeking to provide advice to us on the scope of the inquiry. These are essentially 

made in response to the letter from Gibson Sheat, dated 9 May 2019, which accompanied the 

re-lodged application and is posted on the web site. 

In the interests of natural justice we will provide the Applicant with an opportunity to comment 

on the matters raised in these letters.  

Please provide any comments you may wish to Krystle Leen, at Wellington City Council, by 7 

June 2019, who will then forward them on to us. 

It is possible we may then seek independent legal advice on the process.  

In the meantime, we envisage the process and timetable outlined in our Minute 2 stands. 

 

 

Gary Rae 

Chair of Hearings Panel, on behalf of  
Commissioners Helen Atkins and Ray O’Callaghan   
 
30 May 2019 


